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What is proposed

We are seeking feedback on a proposal to upgrade 
the existing pedestrian crossing on Elizabeth Street 
near Union Street, Tighes Hill to a raised crossing with 
kerb extensions.  

Proposed works include: 

� Construction of a raised pedestrian crossing in
Elizabeth Street near Union Street, Tighes Hill, at
the location of the existing pedestrian crossing

� Construction of kerb extensions

� Upgrade of street lighting

� Signage and line marking works (including
advanced warning signage for the raised crossing)

To improve visibility of the crossing, one parking space 
will be removed on the southeast corner and one on 
the southwest corner.  

The focus of the proposal is to improve safety in the area. 
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